
6th April 2020  

Dear Children,  

I hope you and your families are well and are having lots of fun. 

I cannot believe that it has been two weeks since we have seen most of you in 

school. We are missing you all very much. We hope that you have been able to 

keep in contact with your friends and are keeping busy.  

We also know that you have all been trying really hard to have a go at the 

learning activities which your teachers set for you and some of you have been 

looking online at useful websites and completing tasks. There has been some 

fantastic learning happening in your homes! Well done to you and your parents! 

We hope your parents liked the phone call from the teachers this week. I should 

imagine it was a shock for them. I bet your parents were still in their pyjamas! 

We have now reached the end of the Spring Term and the start of the Easter 

holidays. We are sad that you aren’t able to go away or visit places in the next 

few weeks but I am sure you have lots of things planned like: playing in the 

garden, completing learning tasks, carrying out exercise and playing games. We 

want you to have lots of fun during the holidays but stay safe by staying at 

home.   

As you won’t be able to go away on holiday, we will try and point you in the 

direction of some virtual places to visit. Look out for these in an email, on the 

school website or ask your parents to look on Facebook. This way you will be able 

to visit other places, without having to leave your house! 

We know that a lot of you might be spending a lot of time on the computer or 

tablet but make sure you go outside and try out some of the outdoor activities 

suggested by Mrs Rees. Also don’t forget to read books, as they can take you 

anywhere in the world! 

Take care everyone  

Love from  

Mrs Milford and your Teachers 

 


